
September 2022 
Dear Student, 
  
​ We are very excited that you are in our class this year.  We're looking 

forward to getting to know you better and learning about your interests.  You will 

be an important part of our team and we expect that you will have lots to 

contribute to our school family.  Over the summer, please keep reading and know 

your math facts so when you come back to school you'll be ready to work and find 

fourth grade fun.   
​  Please share the rest of this letter with your parents so that they, too, will 

know what to expect from us. 
We are looking forward to working with your child in fourth grade.  Our goal 

is that (s)he will finish this year with a greater understanding and application of 

academic concepts as well as a good sense of him(her)self as a student. 

Communication is the mainstay of your child's success.  As your child's advocates, 

it is important that we keep in touch with each other. The best form of 

communication for us is through email or parentsquare. 
  
jpryce@brewsterschools.org  
  
pclapes@brewsterschools.org  
  
 
  

We check e-mail/parentsquare and respond in a timely manner. 
  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 

​ ​  

 

Kindest regards, 
  

Mrs. Clapes 
Ms. Pryce 
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